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OFFICIAL  

PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 
 

 
Luddington Road & Stannells Close, Luddington, Stratford 
 
30 MPH SPEED LIMIT 
 
PLAN no. 210544-01 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
It is proposed to reduce the current 40mph speed limit through Luddington Village to a 
30mph speed limit on that part of Luddington Road, and Stanells Close, Luddington, 
Stratford which is described in the Schedule below.  
 
The aim is to reduce vehicle speeds through this section of Luddington Road as this is 
currently a 40mph speed limit through the Village. A reduced speed limit would improve 
road safety and be a continuation of the speed limit from the new improved roundabout on 
the Evesham Road and improve the environment for all road users. The scheme will 
involve the use of speed limit signage, roundels, edge of carriageway markings, and 
Gateways to reinforce the new limit. 
 
 
 
SCHEDULE 
 
Luddington Road, & Stannells Close, Luddington, Stratford  
 
PROPOSED 30 mph SPEED LIMIT  
 
Luddington Road, & Stannells Close, Luddington, Stratford – Luddington Road from a 
point 5 metres south of the southern boundary line of the property known as Orchard 
House, then in a  generally south westerly direction, to the south western boundary line of 
the property known as The Shire, a distance of 1240 metres. Stannells Close Whole 
Length from its junction with Luddington Road. 
 
Order to be revised  
268 
 
Priority 
High  
 
 
 
 


